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I urge you to pass this bill.  Surface waters can be negatively affected by the 

withdrawal of underground water or diversions.  New permits of transfer must be 

conditional on retaining adequate in stream water for aquatic species.  This is very 

important for Oregon water conservation.  Thank you. 

 


